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           A.GINFO 17 (2023) 
                            Child Safe Child Friendly Updates May 2023  
 

There has been an amendment to the CSCF Framework on Guide Lines.  

There is no change to the CSCF Policy. 

The change provides a timeframe of four months from a Youth Member’s 18th birthday to complete the necessary tasks 
to transition to an Adult Member.  

See below for details: 

ELEMENT 3 – Recruitment and Screening of Volunteers 
 

When a Youth Member turns 18 and transitions to an Adult Member, the following is to be completed within four 
months of her 18th birthday: 

• a current Working with Children Check and National Police Check 

• completion of the eGuiding module: CSCF for Adults in Guiding 

• if they are commencing a leadership role – the eGuiding module CSCF for Leaders and Managers must be 
completed 

• NO screening interview or reference checking is required. 

Recruitment and Screening of Volunteers - Guide Lines - For Girl Guides and Girl Guide Volunteers 
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